From:

To: West Midlands Interchange
Cc:

Subject: West Midlands Interchange
Date: 03 February 2020 07:28:36

We write to express our deep concerns regarding the above proposal but in particular to the re-
wording of the proposal from MUST to SHOULD.

This must not be permitted since it gives the planners wider scope to change/amend their
intentions. They asked for a rail interchange nothing else. This is bad enough because it will
have a major impact on the green belt in a wide area of the West Midlands impacting on

animals, woodland and countryside.

Please give this serious thought and do not allow the wording to be changed prior to a decision
being made.

Yours faithfully

Mary-Ann Burke and Brian Harvey.

Sent from Mail for Windows 10
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